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Welcome back! Happy New Year— I hope you had a 
wonderful Christmas.  

I start this newsleƩer by sharing the sad news that we 
will be without Mrs Rook for a couple of weeks because 
she has hurt her knee. Plans are being put in place to 
cover Class 1 during this period, but we eagerly await 
her return and wish her a speedy recovery! 

The staff and governors were all extremely pleased to 
see the posiƟve press the school received in a Shrop-
shire Star arƟcle over the holiday. Corvedale School was 
ranked in the top 5 schools in Shropshire based on our 
end of Key Stage 2 SATs results. This follows our fantas-
Ɵc Ofsted report at the end of the last academic year 
and confirms your views as parents as you shared some 
wonderful comments in response to our quesƟonnaire 
last term. 

Finally, I just need to remind any parents of children 
who are due to start Primary school this coming Sep-
tember that the applicaƟon deadline is Wednesday 
15th January. You can find more informaƟon on the 
Shropshire Council website, however, if you have any 
queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office. 

StarƟng infant or primary school | Shropshire Council   

Have a great weekend! 

 
 

Class 1—Laurie & Ellie 
Class 2—Darcey & Robert 

Class 3—Annie S & Rebecca 
14.02.25 Last Day of Half Term 

24.02.25 Back to School 

10.03.25 Bikeability Day 1—Year 6  

11.03.25 Bikeability Day 2—Year 6 

11.04.25 Break up for Easter Holidays 

28.04.25 Back to School 

05.05.25 Bank Holiday 

23.05.25 Break up for Half Term 

02.06.25 PD Day 

18.07.25 Break up for the Summer Holidays 

03.06.25 Back to School 

Monday  Chicken Nuggets, Goujons or 
Quorn Dippers 

Tuesday  Spaghetti Bolognaise or       
Cottage Pie 

Wednesday  Sausage and Mash 

Thursday  Roast Chicken 

Friday  Pizza, Burger or Fish and Chips 

 
 

Drama club is returning this coming Monday 13th Jan-
uary —please note we look forward to welcoming 

back all members from last term, however, the club 
will not be open to new members at the moment as 

we are pracƟsing for a special performance. 
Netball Club will also be returning to its usual aŌer-

school spot starƟng this Tuesday 14th January. 

 
 
We are very excited to be back in our usual Oaks and 
Acorns rooms. Thank you again for your understanding 
during the various moves prior to Christmas due to the 
flood damage.  
 
Also just a liƩle reminder with the weather being par-
Ɵcularly cold at the moment, please could you make 
sure children are sent to Nursery in ap-
propriate winter clothing and have warm 
coats, as we do like to go outside for 
some fresh air throughout the day. We 
really appreciate your cooperaƟon.  

Monday Drama 

Tuesday Netball 

Wednesday  Gymnastics 

3.15-4.15 

3.15-4.15 

3.15-4.15 

 Club Time Year 

Y3-Y6 

Y3-Y6 

Y2-Y6 


